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Public Welfare

STATE OF MINNESOTA

MemorandumDepartment

TO

E.J.Engberg, M.D.
Superintendent
Faribault State School and Hospital

DATE : May 26, 1961

f r o m  David J. Vail, M.D. 
Medical Director

s u b j e c t : Avery Food Service Survey

I am sure by now you have had a chance to study the MARC 
report including the survey of the food system at the Faribault 
State School and Hospital by Mr. Arthur C. Avery. The report 
is disturbing. I wonder if you have any comments about it.
I think it would be particularly important for you and Mr. 
Krafve to look into ways and means whereby some of the de­
ficiencies could be corrected by administrative measures which 
would not involve any financial outlay.

Meanwhile, I understand that Mr.Wangensteen will meet with 
Conrad Peterson, Mr. Chapado and Ethel Heaberlin to see what 
might be done further in order to help you out. As I indicated 
I think it is particularly important in the first instance, to 
begin correcting those things which can realistically be 
corrected.

I would very much appreciate a report from you at your earliest 
convenience.

cc: Mr* Hursh
Miss CoakLey


